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Notice is hereby given that the council will be unable to produce the draft 
Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2025, by the statutory 
deadline of 30th June 2025.   
 
The reason for the delay is due to technical difficulties arising from the 
implementation of the new finance enterprise resource planning system, which 
the Council are looking to address through the Finance Modernisation 
Programme. 

 
The draft Statement of Accounts has therefore been scheduled to prepared 
by 31st July 2025. 


